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      BY E-MAIL  
 
September 21, 2012 
 
Lesley Austin 
Regulatory Coordinator  
Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. 
500 Consumers Road 
North York, Ontario M2J 1P8 
 
 
Dear Ms. Austin: 
 
Re: Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge”) 

Torbram Road Relocation Project 
Conditions of Approval 
Board File No.  EB-2010-0241 

 
By way of letter dated September 12, 2012, Enbridge requested an extension to filing 
post-construction monitoring reports for the above noted approved pipeline project. The 
timeline to file these reports is set in sections 3.1 and 3.3 of Board’s Conditions of 
Approval. According to the sections 3.1 and 3.3 of the Conditions of Approval, the Interim 
Report would be due on March 6, 2013, and the Final Report would be due on December 
6, 2013.  Enbridge explained that it would be difficult to conduct a proper assessment 
during winter months and requested an approval to file the Interim Monitoring Report on 
or before May 1, 2013, and the Final Monitoring Report on or before May 1, 2014. 
 
The Board found that the request for the extension is reasonable and grants the 
extension as requested by Enbridge. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
 
 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary 
 
cc.  Scott Stoll, Legal Counsel for the Applicant 
 All intervenors in the proceeding 


